
Spring Concert 2011!

Dear Parents,

Once again the 4th and 5th grade chorus and band are 
rehearsing for their annual Spring Concert.  The concert will take 
place on May 4th, at 7:00 p.m. in the Pine Glen School Cafeteria.  

To fit the theme for the concert, A Tribute to the Classics, we 
are asking that students dress up in costume for the occasion.  Boys 
can wear suits, ties, vests, bowties, top hats and any other fancy 
dress item.  Girls can wear dresses, skirts, lots of costume jewelry, 
fancy gloves, shawls, tiaras, etc. We are trying to have every 
student look as fancy as possible, as if you are going to spend an 
evening at the symphony or opera. Use your imagination!  If your 
child chooses not to dress in costume regular concert dress (white 
top and black pants) will be fine.

The Art and Technology night is also this evening and will 
begin at 6:00 p.m.  Students in the concert should proceed to their 
warm-up area at 6:45. They will then line up in preparation for the 
concert.  Band students should make sure to have their instrument 
and music.

We are looking forward to putting on a great performance!  I 
hope to see you all there!  Please give me a call if you have any 
questions or concerns!

Mrs. Agati
Mrs. Rzasa
Music Specialists
Ext. 7766




